
Monday, 9 OCTOBER 
Feast of St. John Henry Newman, Priest 
9:00am (Mass): Anne Platts (Recently 
Deceased) 

Friday, 13 OCTOBER 
Feria / St. Edward the Confessor 
9:00am: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
9:30am (Mass): Joshua Glicklich (Intentions) 

Saturday, 14 OCTOBER 
Feria / Pope St. Callistus I, Martyr 
Confessions 10:00 – 10:45am 
Mass at St. Vincent's Mission Hub (Check 
their website for Mass times) 

SUNDAY, 15 OCTOBER 
Twenty-Eighth Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am (Mass): John Rigby (Recently 
Deceased) 
6:00pm (Mass): People of the Parish 

The collection for last Sunday, 1st October was £473.77 plus 
standing orders. The electronic giving device has been installed in 

the Narthex. Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

Standing Orders: Should you want to set up a standing order, 
there is a form to fill in either on the website or it can be 

collected from the parish office. The bank details of the parish 
are: HSBC UK, 49-63 Fargate, Sheffield. South Yorkshire. S1 

2HD. 
Name of Account: Diocese of Hallam St Vincent of Paul 

Sort code: 40-41-07 Account Number: 81095099 
 

  

SUNDAY, 8th OCTOBER 2023 TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY PER ANNUM YEAR A 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 

SUNDAY, 8 OCTOBER 
Twenty-Seventh Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am (Mass): People of the Parish 
6:00pm (Mass): Rev. Fr. Andrew Browne 
(Intentions) 

Tuesday, 10 OCTOBER 
Feria / St. Paulinus of York, Bishop 
No Mass at St. Vincent's due to Priests' 
Conference 

Wednesday, 11 OCTOBER 
Feria / Pope St. John XIII 
No Mass at St. Vincent's due to Priests' 
Conference 

Thursday, 12 OCTOBER 
Feria / St. Wilfrid of York 
No Mass at St. Vincent's due to Priests' 
Conference  

Catholic Chaplain urgent call: NGH: 2434343. Hallamshire 
Hospital: 2711900. Ask for the Catholic Priest Chaplain on duty 

(day or night). 
S.V.P: If anyone in the parish would like assistance with anything 

please ring, 07904664898. 
Live Simply Tip for October: I will support the work of CAFOD 

by giving, praying and through my actions. 
Interested in Catholicism: 17th October – 7:45pm  

Of your charity please pray for the anniversaries: 
Michael Young (8/10/00), Sinon O'Gorman (8/10/82), Winifred 

Peck (8/10/95), Domenico De Simone (8/10/95), Marie Lynch 
(9/10/05), Patricia Jennings (10/10/22), George Francis 

Redfern (10/10/85), Margaret Murphy (10/10/87), Kathleen 
Martha Conboy (10/10/90), Lillian Redfern (10/10/92), Canon 
Michael O'Sullivan (11/10/96), Fr Terence  Doherty (11/10/16), 
Michael Rafferty (11/10/07), Dennis Roebuck (12/10/17), John 
Redfern (12/10/68), Donald Cowen (12/10/08), Timothy James  

Sisk (14/10/10) 
and all other anniversaries that occur at this time. 

 
Lately Dead: Fr. Bernard O'Brien 

 
Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine 

upon them. May they rest in peace. Amen. 

Telephone: 0114 268 0716 
Parish Office Email: crookes@idnet.com 

Website: www.stvincentschurch.com 
Week 3 of the Psalter 



Please pray for the sick: Elizabeth Loftus, Peter Mara, 
Elizabeth Dodson, Melony Oldfield, Mick McKenna, Oona 

Kirkland, Alison, Veronica Sowerby, Debbie, Felix, Lee 
Reilly, David Baker, Maura O'Hara, Terry Finn, Johnathan 

Elbel, Valerie Ashforth, Pat Lintott (O'Connor), Hugh 
Lafferty, Anne Bright, Goretti Bradshaw, Marie Vintin, Fr 

Jim Shryane, Fr Michael O'Connor, Minnie Sandiford, Anna 
Lanera, Paddy and Tom McGrath, Andrew Booth, Rebecca 

Smith, Michael, Eva Rajesh, Matilda & Family, Bridget 
Maughan, Theresa Maughan, Jack Hague, Tony Stacey, 

John Jackson. 
 

Grant them, O Lord, your healing and peace. 
 

St. Vincent's Parish Live Simply Prayer: 
Father, source of light and goodness help us to tread lightly 

on your world, and to share with each other the fruits of 
your creation. 

Acting justly, loving tenderly and living simply. Showing 
humility and gratitude for all that you give. Lord of heaven 

and earth. 
 

Union of Catholic Mothers: The Parish U.C.M. group are 
doing The Christmas shoe box Appeal again this year, if 

anyone would like to do a shoe Box there are information 
leaflets in the Narthex. 

 
Did someone say Christmas? : Although the supermarkets 
may think were nearly there, they're only right about one 

thing – we do need to prepare! This year the Parish will be 
having a Midnight Mass in addition to a 5pm Vigil Mass, 

and the usual 9:30am Christmas Day Mass. We are trying 
to form a small choir to lead in the Midnight Mass as we 
will be singing the Latin Proper's (Kyrie, Gloria, Credo 

Sanctus, Agnus Dei etc.). If interested please see either Fr. 
Walsh in the sacristy after Mass, Josh after the Sunday 

evening Mass, or send an email into the Parish. 
 

Priests' Conference: There will be no Masses at St. 
Vincent's on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday due to the 
Diocesan Priests' Conference. Please keep our priests in 

your prayers that this would be a fruitful time. 

Live Simply Churches Together: 
St Vincent's Parish was represented by a few of our 

community at the Churches Together event at Bolehills 
this last Sunday. 

We made some new connections with like-minded 
parishoners from other churches in Crookes and enjoyed 
spending time together doing activities such as making 

seedballs and origami animals. We chatted and 
reflected on what was happening to our planet before 
writing a prayer to hang on the prayer tree. There was 

a sharing table outside which was well received. 
Altogether, a lovely afternoon. Thank you to all who 

took part! 
 

Contactless Giving: Thank you for continued generosity 
in your weekly collection. The contactless giving machine 
is in place at the back of the church for all your giving 

matters in the parish, including: Sunday Collection, Mass 
Stipends if you want a Mass said for a particular 

intention, Tea and Coffee after Mass, and any other 
second collections that may be on that week. 

 
Second Collection next Sunday for Missio (World 

Mission Sunday): Next Sunday there will be a second 
collection for the Catholic Church's Mission overseas. 

Missio ignites God’s love by helping local missionaries 
to work alongside global communities that are poor or 

in need, regardless of their background or belief. 
Sometimes this need might be very specific: a motorbike 

for a Priest to celebrate Mass in remote villages; a 
simple community hall so people can gather together; 
vaccinations to protect vulnerable children. Whatever 
our missionaries need to help them share the joy of the 

Gospel, Missio strives to provide it. 
 

Prisoners' Sunday: This Sunday is Prisoners' Sunday 
which raises funds for those working and those 

providing care for those who work in our prisons. You 
can donate to the charity PACT through the envelopes 

in the Narthex. 
 

 

This Sunday's Response to the Psalm: 
The vineyard of the Lord is the house of Israel. 

facebook.com/stvincentscrookes @stvincentsparishcrookes 

\   

Gentle reminder about receiving communion: 
When we receive communion, we receive Our Lord in Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity. The Lord who taught us The 
Our father, who cured diseases and ultimately died on The Cross for the forgiveness of our sins, is truly present 
in the Sacred Host. It IS the Body of Christ. Therefore, we must remind ourselves that we must receive Him with 

reverence and with full understanding of what it is we are receiving. 
If you are in a state of grace and are receiving communion on the hand, please do not walk off before 

consuming the Body of Christ. Additionally, if you are physically able to do so, with the left hand on top of the 
right, hold out your hands, then using your right hand consume the Sacred Host. 

Please also be mindful that some parishioners like to receive kneeling or on the tongue, please leave enough 
room between each person when processing for communion for anyone who may want to receive communion in 

this way. If you're not in a state of grace, or have not received your First Holy Communion, but would like a 
blessing, when in front of the Priest or Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion, please cross your arms to 

indicate this. Thank you. 


